
Via E-Filing Only

Filing Center

Oregon Public Utility Commission

P.O. Box 1088

Salem, OR 97308-1088

puc.filingcenter@state.or.us

Re: ARB 665 - Carrier Partner for Interconnected VoIP Provider Amendment

between Level 3 Communications

CenturyLink QC --

Dear:

This letter is to request the withdrawal of the

Interconnected VoIP Provider

between Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC and

Communications, LLC, in

Public Utility Commission

at a future date after the parties have had an opportunity to re

amendment’s language.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions concerning this

matter.

310 SW Park Ave., 11

Portland, OR 97205

Tel. 503.242.5420

Fax. 503.242.8589

carla.butler@centurylink.com

CARLA M.

November 1, 2016

Oregon Public Utility Commission

puc.filingcenter@state.or.us

Partner for Interconnected VoIP Provider Amendment

Level 3 Communications, LLC and Qwest Corporation dba

-- Letter of Withdrawal

This letter is to request the withdrawal of the Carrier Partner for

Provider Amendment to the Interconnection Agreement

Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC and Level 3

Docket No. ARB 665, which was filed with the Oregon

Public Utility Commission on October 6, 2016. The Amendment will be re

after the parties have had an opportunity to re-negotiate the

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions concerning this

Very truly yours,

Carla Butler

Paralegal

310 SW Park Ave., 11th Flr.

Portland, OR 97205

Tel. 503.242.5420

Fax. 503.242.8589

carla.butler@centurylink.com

M. BUTLER

Partner for Interconnected VoIP Provider Amendment

and Qwest Corporation dba

Carrier Partner for

greement

with the Oregon

be re-filed

negotiate the

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions concerning this


